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Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc.

Pierce County Refuse

4111 192nd St E

Tacoma, WA  98446

September 14, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attention:  Records Center 

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc., G-98 – Revised Tariff Item 10, Page 25
Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to RCW 81.28.080, 48 CFR §52.200-299 et seq. and WAC 480-70-266, enclosed for your review and approval is the above revised tariff page and Item 10.  This proposed change in service rates reflects the expiration of current Contract No. DAKF57-02-C0020 and the substitution of Contract No. W911S8-12-R-0002 governing commercial solid waste and recycling services provided to Joint Base Lewis-McChord (“JBLM”), effective November 1, 2012, on final expiration of the predecessor contract.

This service agreement was fully negotiated and agreed to with the federal government and is intended to be implemented under the proposed rate item and reflects a broad revision to solid waste collection and recycling services provided by LeMay on JBLM and is specifically responsive to Executive Order No. 13514 dated October 5, 2009 which mandates various goals and criteria affecting the President’s directive for federal facilities to attempt to achieve zero waste goals.

I am available to answer any further questions regarding this service agreement and the federal government’s expectations thereunder.

Yours truly,

Irmgard R. Wilcox
Senior Pricing Manager
cc:  Carole T. Benson, JBLM Contracting 
       Ron S. Pringle, JBLM Contracting

       Eddie Westmoreland 

       Heather Garland

       Larry Meany

       David Wiley

Telephone: (360) 832-8749, email-irmgardw@wcnx.org
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